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Capitola – Soquel Creek (Capitola Village, Riverview Drive, Riverview Ave) 
 
EVACUATION ORDER: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 1/9/2023 
 

The Capitola Police Department has issued an evacuation order for this area. Please 

evacuate immediately and move to higher ground.  

Heavy rains, wind, and runoff have prompted evacuation orders for parts of Santa Cruz 

County, including portions of Capitola Village.  Soquel Creek levels are rising rapidly due to 

intense rainfall and runoff. There is a high probability of flooding to occur in the low-lying 

residences in lower Riverview and Capitola Village tonight – Map attached.  

Remaining in this evacuated area could cause a risk to personal safety and limit the ability of 

medical or rescue personnel to get to you.   

CAPITOLA: Addresses impacted under this Evacuation Order are attached to this map.  

All other areas within CTL-E028 and CTL-E029 are under an Evacuation Warning.   

For more information on your zone, please refer to the QR code:  

 
1. Open the Camera app from the Home Screen, Control Center, or Lock Screen. 

2. Hold your device so that the QR code appears in the viewfinder in the Camera app. Your device 
recognizes the QR code and shows a notification. 

3. Tap the notification to open the link associated with the QR code. 

 
Temporary Evacuation Site: 
 
Jade Street Community Center (4400 Jade Street, Capitola, CA 95010) 
-Kenneled animals will be accepted, owners must remain onsite  
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